
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
The Pryor Field Airport, operated by the Pryor Field Airport Authority, 
Decatur, Alabama, hereby publishes a proposed overall goal for its 
Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Program for FY 2021-2023.  The 
proposed overall Three year goal is 10.79% for all FAA-AIP funded 
projects. The DBE Goal for FY 2021 is10.72%, the FY 2022 DBE Goal is 
10.86%, and there is no goal required for FY 2023. The methodology used 
in developing this goal is available for inspection at the office of the Airport 
Manager, Mr. Adam Foutz, 22511 Stearman Way, Tanner, AL 35671, 
Monday through Friday, from 7:30 AM until 4:30 PM. The Authority will 
receive and consider public comments on the proposed goal for 30 days 
from the date of this advertisement. These goals are established in 
accordance with 49 CFR Part 26. Written comments may be forwarded to 
the addresses cited below. 
 
 
 
     Adam Foutz | Airport Manager 

Pryor Field Airport Authority 
P.O. Box 1182 
Decatur, Alabama 35602 
afoutz@flydcu.com 
 
                  And 
 
Ms. Nancy Cibic 
FAA Great Lakes Regional Office 
Office of Civil Rights, AGL-9 
2300 E. Devon Avenue 
Des Plaines, IL  60018 
nancy.cibic@faa.gov 
 

       
 

 


